
Is Your Water Cut Off, Or Soon Will Be?
The State of NC has been awarded more than $38 million in federal funding to establish a

new water assistance program for households affected by the pandemic. The Low-Income
Household Water Assistance Program (LIHWAP) This program is a temporary

emergency program to assist those residents who have their water service cut-off, or in
jeopardy of having it cut-off. To apply for water help, visit http://epass.nc.gov. DCoDSS will

provide virtual appointments for Durham residents, call 919-560-8000. The agency will have
paper applications available at the kiosk outside of the Human Services Building, 414 E. Main

St.  Completed applications can be mailed in, or placed in the agency drop box. Visit
DCONC.gov/DSS for more information.
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